
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/048/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 06 NOVEMBER  2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
Please be informed that as we are beginning our Diwali holidays from 11th November, we will have 
a Diwali celebration on 10th November. Students from Mont 1 to Grade 2 are requested to wear 
traditional dress and come to school, while Grade 3-7 students should wear their regular school 
uniform. 
 
For the celebration, students are encouraged to bring sweets to share with their classmates, and 
each class will have lunch together. We kindly request that you send snacks in an appropriate 
quantity, and please avoid sending junk food. 
 
In addition to the festive celebration, we will also be hosting the following competitions on that day: 

• Mont 1 – Paper Plate Diya Making Competition 

• Mont 2 & 3 –Toran Making Competition using Marigold flowers and mango leaves 

• Grade I: Candle Decorating Competition 

• Grade II: Diya Decorating Competition 

• Grade III & IV: Floral Rangoli Making Competition 

• Grade V – VII: Rangoli Making Competition Depicting Clean Diwali, Green Diwali 
 
We hope you have a safe and wonderful Diwali.  
 
Wishing you a joyous festival of lights! 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


